
 

1858
The Rev W Warburton, her Majesty's Inspector of Schools, paid his annual visit to this locality last week.  
On Monday the Marquis of Lansdowne's School at Foxham, in Bremhill, was examined and found in an 
efficient state: reflecting great credit on the energetic manager, Mrs Burgess.      Devizes and Wiltshire 
Gazette Thursday 18 November 1858
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